
Dear <Name1> <And> <Name2>, 

When I think about all the joyful moments you have helped TMC Arts bring to our 
community, I feel inspired and hopeful for the future.  

As a supporter of TMC Arts, you know that no matter the state of our world, the arts 
uplift and connect us to each other.  Angelenos are now facing historic challenges, 
and, in response, we have created The Music Center’s Community Renewal Plan. We 
hope you will partner with us as we embrace our role as a civic and arts leader to 
address the economic and health crises and racial inequalities in our community.  

Please continue your support of TMC Arts with a 
generous gift to help us bring hope and healing resources 
to LA County. 

While our theatres are dark, our imaginations are aglow with innovative ideas to 
continue to deliver the beauty, magic and healing power of the arts. The enclosed 
brochure has more information about how you make these meaningful arts 
experiences accessible to all. Thank you for standing with us and inspiring the people 
of Los Angeles County. 

Sincerely, 

Rachel S. Moore  
President & CEO 
The Music Center 


